McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 1:05 PM

To: ‘Tyler Moehlman'

Cc: Steve Pattee; Ramona Hovey

Subject: RE: Bear Tracker SWD No. 1 - Application Cancellation

Thank you for the update.
The OCD will cancel your application today

Mike

From: Tyler Moehlman <tyler.moehlman@lonquist.com>

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 8:18 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Cc: Steve Pattee <steve@lonquist.com>; Ramona Hovey <ramona@I|onquist.com>
Subject: [EXT] Bear Tracker SWD No. 1 - Application Cancellation

Mr. McMillan,
Good morning. On behalf of 3Bear Field Services, I'd like to withdraw the Bear Tracker SWD No. 1 C-108 application.

Tyler F. Moehlman,
Petroleum Engineer

LONQUIST & CO. LLC | office: 713-987-4144 Cell: 713-494-0340
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This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review,
copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.



